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Wow, what a year! Thank you for all the support this year. It has 

been a privilege to spend the last year at Pendragon; the warm 

welcome I received has been greatly appreciated. Our children 

at Pendragon are really something special; they are kind, hard-

working and polite. We are very proud of everything they have 

achieved this year! Thank you to the parent/carers who have 

helped with homework, listened to your children read, attended 

sharing afternoons/performances and provided the right 

equipment – we couldn’t do this without you.

A huge thank you goes to all the staff at Pendragon, who have 

certainly earnt their summer break. Although school is closed for 

the summer, my email inbox will be checked periodically 

throughout the holiday. 

We hope the weather holds out for everyone and you have an 

enjoyable break from school. 
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It is that time of year where we have to say goodbye to some 

of our staff as well as some of our families. We wish all of our 

families who are moving away all the best with their next steps 

at their new school.  Please keep in touch!

We wish Mrs Smart, Mrs Marriott and Mrs Marshall all the best 

with their adventures!

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Shipp, who has worked at 

Pendragon for the best part of two decades. Thank you to Mrs 

Shipp for all her hard work and dedication to Pendragon. 

Good luck at your new school!
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Make a difference day

On Saturday 22nd July we are having a ‘make the difference’ day in 

school. If you can spare an hour or two, we would greatly 

appreciate your time to help tidy the school grounds, revamp the 

Year 1/2 outdoor area and replant pots. School will be open from 

9am.

Many hands make light work!



Safeguarding 
spotlight
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When the holidays do arrive, it is important that you know 
who to contact should you require support and advice. Below 
are the available services to you during the school holidays. 

Samaritans – ‘Every ten seconds, we respond to a call for help. 
No judgement. No pressure. We're here for anyone who needs 
someone.’
https://www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/contact-
samaritan/

Social care referral and professional consultations
03450455203 (8am – 5:30pm) out of hours 01733234724
Email: referralcentra.children@cambridgeshire.giv.uk

Early help assessment – 01480376666 email 
helphub@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Family action - Family Action works to tackle some of the 
most complex and difficult issues facing families today –
including financial hardship, mental health problems, social 
isolation, learning disabilities, domestic abuse, or 
substance misuse and alcohol problems.
https://www.family-action.org.uk/

https://www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/contact-samaritan/
mailto:referralcentra.children@cambridgeshire.giv.uk
https://www.family-action.org.uk/
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